
City of Alpena 

News Release of April 25, 2024 

Grass Cutting Contractor – Request for Pricing 

The City of Alpena requests pricing for grass cutting services for 
properties with noxious vegetation.   

Grass cutting services are requested by the Building 
Division Manager on an as needed basis where timely grass 
cutting has not occurred by the property owner.  

If interested, please contact Chris Hatch or Montiel Birmingham 
or visit the City of Alpena’s home page under City News. 

https://www.alpena.mi.us 

CONTACT 

Chris Hatch 
Building Division Manager 
989-354-1762
chrish@alpena.mi.us

Montiel Birmingham 
Planning, Development, & 
Zoning  Director 
989-354-1771
montielb@alpena.mi.us

https://www.alpena.mi.us



